
Minutes of the Meeting of October 25, 2007 
 
The Bryn-Rose Civic Association met in the Radnor United Methodist Church, 930 
Conestoga Road, Rosemont PA, at 7:00 pm on the above date. 
 

Present 
Bob Adams, President; Peggy Gaskins, Treasurer, Sara Pilling, Subst. Secretary for Lynn 
Ellis, Dan Cuff [R] and Lisa Paolino [R], incumbents for election; John Fisher [D] and 
John Nagle [D], candidates for BOC election; 17 members of the community.  
 
Bob Adams called the meeting to order and turned the meeting over to the four 
candidates. After introducing themselves and listing their qualifications and vision for 
serving on the BOC, the audience posed questions in the following areas: 
 

• Relative to the Comprehensive Overlay Plan and especially Garrett Hill, Why is 
one objective to expand density, mix residential and commercial while reducing 
the amount of required parking, especially near transit center and how might this 
apply to Garrett Hill that is already dense?  

• Who are the authors of the Wayne comprehensive Plan? 
• Student housing and why enforcement and remediation is so weak? 
• Why is Emlen Tunnell Field included in the Garrett Hill Overlay?  

 
After spirited discussion, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, our next meeting will be held on the Thursday, 
November 15th at 7:00 p.m. All residents are welcome, so bring some new ideas and a 
friend! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Lynn Ellis 


